


VSTAP’s Practice Protection Plan


The Virginia Society of Tax and Accounting Professionals has a Practice Protection Plan that helps protect a member’s practice, should he/she become temporarily or permanently disabled.

Ensures that, in case of death of a practitioner, the family receives a fair and equitable remuneration from disposal of the practice.

Aids a retiring member or others who are interested in the selling, buying or merging of practices.

While the VSTAP cannot guarantee exactly how we’ll be able to help you, we will do everything we can do to help you and your practice if something happens to you.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you need assistance, please contact the VSTAP office at 800-927-2731, or via email at ASV@virginia-accountants.org. 
		

(VSTAP recommends displaying this page in your business procedures manual.)
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